
To:  Blount County Commission 

From:  Blount County Public Records Commission 

Date:  October 10, 2010 

 

The Blount County Public Records Commission met on October 9, 2019 and voted unanimously to 

recommend Jane Jenkins, I. T. Department Director be appointed to the Blount County Public Records 

Commission. Therefore, the Records Commission respectfully requests that the legislative body of 

Blount County designate Mrs. Jane Jenkins, I. T. Director as an ex officio member of the Records 

Commission.  

Thank you for your consideration. 


